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Mark and Bethany Harris received their AIM appointment to Bangladesh in 2013.
They taught Bible studies and Purpose Institute and traveled to India to do
evangelistic ministry. In 2015, they moved to India, where they worked with the
General Superintendent of the North East India UPC, taught in Bible colleges,
taught leadership seminars, and preached at children's camps, youth camps,
revivals, and conference meetings. They have traveled to many countries in Asia,
doing Apostolic ministry, teaching, preaching, training, and discipling believers.
During their ministry, the Harrises have been privileged to see many miracles and
over 5,000 receive the Holy Ghost worldwide. Their field of appointment changed
to Cambodia/Southeast Asia in February 2025.
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